FOLKLORE SOCIETY OF GREATER WASHINGTON

4612

College Ave.

College Park, Md.

March 1, 1965

Mr. John Jackson P. O. Box 129 Fairfax, Virginia

Dear Mr. Jackson:

I am writing to thank you very sincerely for performing at the January meeting of the Society. In presenting you to that audience, we were trying to acquaint more people with blues and gospel songs and song styles, and we feel your songs and your unique (and difficult) style contributed greatly to this goal.

We would like to invite you and your family to come to our future meetings, to be our guests, and we hope you will accept this invitation. And thank you again.

Very truly yours,

Secretary

sand again

FOLKLORE SOCIETY OF GREATER WASHINGTON

4612 College Ave. College Park, Md. February 5, 1965

Mr. John Jackson 208 S. Payne Fairfax, Virginia

Dear Mr. Jackson:

I am writing to thank you very sincerely for performing at the January meeting of the Society. In presenting you to that audience, we were trying to acquaint more people with blues and gospel songs and song styles, and we feel your songs and your unique (and difficult) style contributed greatly to this goal.

we would like to invite you and your family to come to our future meetings, to be our guests, and we hope you will accept this invitation. And thank you again.

Very truly yours,

Secretary